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We would like to wish you all a Merry 

Christmas and share with you some 

pictures of Christmas joy from across 

the Academy. 

 

Thank you to all our families for their 

support this term in the challenging 

times we have experienced.  

 

We hope you all have a wonderful, 

happy and most importantly safe 

Christmas break and we look forward 

to seeing you all back in school on 

Monday 4th January.  

 

 
 

 

A big Christmas hello to everyone!  
This newsletter aims to provide any updates, important links or information we 

think you may find useful at this time. 

 

 
 

 



 

Super Swirl Reward Time 

Well done to all our children who 

worked so hard to be awarded 100 

Super Swirls and receive their Bronze 

Award. 

 

 
 

Congratulations 

Please join us in congratulating Mrs 

Fozzard who has given birth to a 

beautiful baby girl: Molly Ava. We wish 

them all well. 

 

Safeguarding 

Below are some links to some websites 

with some excellent information and 

resources for parents and carers with 

regards to keeping children safe.  

https://www.wakefieldscp.org.uk/professi

onals-and-practitioners/icon/ 

 

https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/ 
 

 

 

 

 

Road Safety 

We would like to remind you about 

parking safely and responsibly 

outside school. Please be mindful of 

children crossing the road and 

ensure your children are seen 

across the road safely. 

 

Mental Wellbeing 

Please remember that over the 

Christmas holidays, support is still 

available for children, parents and 

carers around Mental Health and 

Wellbeing. You can visit the school 

website and click on the green 

button which will take you to our 

wellbeing website.  

https://www.kirkhamgate.outwood.co

m/ 

 

 
 

NSPCC Net Aware 

A reminder about the wonderful 

resource provided by the NSPCC 

and O2 as mentioned in last weeks’ 

newsletter. Please take a look using 

the link below. This will help you 

with setting up new devices to 

safeguard your child online. 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 
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